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6 July  2020 

  

 

Mr. Dorian Matlija 

Res Publica 

 

Mr. Theodoros Alexandridis 

International human rights law expert 

 

Dear Mr. Matlija, 

Dear Mr. Alexandridis, 

 

Re:  Request for reconsideration of determination of inadmissibility of  

communication ACCC/C/2019/171 (Albania) 

 

 I write to inform you that on 3 July 2020 the Chair and Vice-Chairs of the Aarhus Convention 

Compliance Committee considered your request of 24 June 2020 that the Committee reconsider its 

determination at its sixty-fifth meeting (Geneva, 4-8 November 2019) that the above communication 

was inadmissible. 

 

 In accordance with the procedure set out at paragraph 114 of the Guide to the Compliance 

Committee, https://www.unece.org/index.php?id=54512, the Chair and Vice-Chairs have decided that 

your request for a reconsideration does not identify any manifest error in the Committee’s determination 

of inadmissibility. They have thus asked me to inform you that the Committee’s determination of 

inadmissibility will stand and the case will remain closed.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat if you have any questions. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
________________________________ 

Fiona Marshall 

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee 

  

 

Cc: Ms. Edlira Dersha, national focal point for Albania 

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Albania to the United Nations Office and other 

international organizations in Geneva 

https://www.unece.org/index.php?id=54512

